
 

School News 

Friday 30th June 2023 

Our School Value this half term is Joy 

  ‘Be kind to each other’ Ephesians 4:32’ 
 

Our Wirksworth Wonders are… 

Congratulations this week go to: 

 

 

 

Archie    - For his wonderful recall when recounting lighthouse facts 

Connor   - For fantastic independent work in cracking the pirate code 

Isabella   - For super effort and progress in phonics 

Mia    - For brilliant independent writing in History 

Jack    - For working super hard when ordering coins relating to their monetary value  

Rocco    - For wonderful sentences about Grace Darling 

Cory    - For fantastic enthusiasm to learn his lines for the leavers play 

 

Our Lunchtime Superstars this week 

are….. 

Reception -   Ryden W and India                                  

Year 1  -   Meghan and Poppy                              

Year 2  -   Austin and Theodore 

PE stars of the week are……. 

                                                                                                           

Reception -   Lucas and TeJay                                                            

Year 1  -   Poppy                              

Year 2  -   Elizabeth and Erin 

Attendance weekly update 

Wirksworth Federation of Infant Schools  

Whole school attendance for the year to date from 05/09/22 has been: 

95.6% 

giving us a traffic light rating of AMBER against our school target of 

96.5% 

ATTENDANCE 



   

 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 4th July     - French after school club with Lingotots  

Wednesday 5th July     - Y2 children to Wirksworth Junior School all day  

        - Multisports after school club with Mrs Mitchell 

       - Gardening after school club with Mrs Birch and Mrs Essex 

Thursday 6th July     - Puppet making after school club with Mrs Wanford 

Friday 7th July      - Reception Bikeability  

Monday 10th July     - School trip to Millersdale 

Thursday 13th July     - Summer Fair 

Sense of Adventure - Federation time challenge                                                                                                                           

Just a gentle reminder to send in any July and any outstanding June pictures for Mrs Poyser’s ’Inspired by Nature’ project, 

where families are invited to send in a photo each month of their favourite plant, tree, view or place. Please email your picture to                                                  

headteacher@wirksworthcofe.derbyshire.sch.uk     

Class Photos                                                                                                                                                                                                  

The photo proofs have seen sent home today. Please order online by Friday 7th July. 

Transition                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Our Year 2 children will be visiting Wirksworth Junior School for the day on Wednesday and details are being sent out directly to 

parents. Their gate will be open at 8.40am and staff will be on hand to direct parents, carers and children to the classroom.   

Collection is at 3.25pm from the playground. Our current Reception and Year 1 children will be spending time in their new     

classes. 

Summer Fair Raffle                                                                                                                                                                                  

We will be holding our Summer Fair on Thursday 13th July and as part of this we will be holding a raffle. We have sent home 

some raffle tickets tonight and would kindly like to ask, for you to sell these on our behalf to family and friends, if possible please. 

We have some fabulous prizes and a list of these is included with the tickets. Please return stubs and money in a named sealed 

envelope, by the date of the fair, along with any unsold tickets. We would like to thank you in advance for your support. 

Uniform                                                                                                                                                                                                        

We have placed the uniform order today and as soon as we receive the delivery we will send the items home. 

Breakfast Club                                                                                                                                                                                                

We are taking Breakfast Club bookings for the new academic year. If you would like to book in for September or October, please 

contact the school office.  

After School Clubs                                                                                                                                                                                        

Following feedback on the recent parent/carer survey, we are currently reviewing our after school clubs. Look out for a letter 

coming home soon with details of our clubs running next term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


